
 

 

Announcement: 25th September 2025 
 

 

End of Orange Digital Seal Usage – Effective October 15, 2025 

 

The Curacao Gaming Authority (CGA) would like to inform all licensed operators and interested 

parties that the transition arrangement relating to the Certificate of Operation (the “Orange Seal”) 

will end on October 15, 2025. 

From this date onward, any operator displaying an orange seal on its domains will be in breach of 

Curacao law. Licensed operators must ensure that only the Green Seal is displayed on their websites. 

To ensure compliance, operators should note the following: 

• All former sublicensees have now had their license applications Granted, Approved, or 

Rejected. 

• If an application has been Approved, the operator is reminded that the initial invoice must be 

paid in order for the license status to be formally Granted and the Green Seal issued. 

• Operators currently displaying Orange Seals on certain domains should update the domain 

status in the CGA portal from “under sub-license” to “under application.” This will provide 

access to the Green Seal token for the relevant domains. 

Please complete these updates well before 15th October 2025 to avoid any disruptions. 

 


